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22/04/2024 

Dear Parents, 

I am delighted to inform you that Fivemiletown Primary School & Nursery was awarded 

‘Highly Commended’ in the School of the Year category, ‘Highly Commended’ in the Best 

Principal category and were given an additional and very special and unique award for 

‘Academic Excellence’ at the Families First Primary School Awards 2024.  

It was such an honour to be nominated by our school community for such prestigious 

awards. We wish to extend our thanks to you, our school community, for your constant 

support in all our endeavours.  

I would also like to take this opportunity to recognise our team of teaching and non-

teaching staff. These awards are testament to all the hard work and dedication of each 

member of our team. I am very pleased that Fivemiletown Primary School & Nursery was 

deservedly recognised amongst others who have accomplished the highest of education 

standards throughout Northern Ireland.  

Thank you for supporting us in making Fivemiletown Primary School & Nursery the best 

school it can be. 

Kind regards, 

 

F Pryce 

166 Ballagh Road 

Fivemiletown 

Co.Tyrone 

BT75 0QP 

Principal 

Mrs F Pryce 

Tel 028 89521456 

Fax 028 89521594 

Email fpryce605@c2kni.net 


